
 

 
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 
 

Temporary Footway Prohibition at Market Place, Great Bridge and 
Footpath at Fred Perry Walk, Great Bridge 

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on 22nd 

September 2025 no pedestrian shall proceed along the footway on the 
southern side of Market Place, Great Bridge in a south easterly direction from 
Fred Perry Walk for a distance of 60 metres and Fred Perry Walk from Market 
Place for a distance of 140 metres. 
 
A pedestrian diversion route for the footway and footpath closures will be 
signed via the existing controlled pedestrian crossing point at Market Place / 
Fred Perry Walk, Market Place (south easterly direction), Great Bridge to the 
controlled pedestrian crossing point outside property number 22, Great 
Bridge (north westerly direction) and the footpath the side of Wilko.  
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate access for 
tarmac surfacing of existing paved footway / footpaths by Bridge Construction 
Limited on behalf of Sandwell Metropolitan Borough Council 
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from the 22nd September 2025 
and for a period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will be 
completed by the 29th September 2025.  
 
Any queries about the work taking place should be made to Richard Lewis of 
Bridge Construction Limited on 07960 193277. 
  
 

Dated 10th September 2025. 
 
 

M Jones 
 

Mike Jones – Monitoring Officer – Service Director Governance 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


